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PAVEMENT REPAIRS ON SEASCAPE BLVD 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Community Development and Infrastructure has announced 

that pavement repairs will be performed on Seascape Blvd from Sumner Avenue to San Andreas Road, 

Friday, June 2, through Friday, June 16, 2023, weather permitting. The section of road will be reduced 

to a single traffic-controlled lane between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Traffic 

control measures will be in place.  The Division of Public Works would like the motoring public to 

avoid these areas if possible or be prepared for delays.  Questions may be directed to Alex Sandoval at 

(831) 454-3919.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available 

online at  http://www.sccroadclosure.org/  
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  May 31, 2023  
Release:   Immediately 
Contact    
County:  Alex Sandoval, Roads Superintendent 
  (831)454-3919 
  Alex.Sandoval@santacruzcounty.us 
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